
 
From: ian pinto [mailto:skitg@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2008 8:49 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Retirement Fund Disclosure 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  
                      I am happy to see that you'll are fighting for legislation to disclose fees we pay 
for our retirement plans. I think this is very important for the common worker  who invests in his 
retirement to know where his money is going. Please keep fighting for us the worker and seek to 
implement this act as soon as possible.  
  
Sincerely,  
Ian 


